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The 20th Annual General Meeting of the Indian Society of Lighting Engineers, Mumbai 
State Centre was held on the 20th December, 2011 at the Nehru Planetarium, Mumbai. 

The Chairman Dr. Prakash Barjatia welcomed all the members and announced the 
commencement of the AGM. Matters of the agenda were then taken up. The Chairman Dr. 
Barjatia announced the results of the election for the MSC Committee for 2011 -2013 which 
was held in June 2011 and Committee elected is as follows: 

Mumbai State Centre Committee 2011 - 2013 

 Mr. Prakash V. Mavinkurve - Chairman 

 Mr. Stan Alvares - Hon. Secretary 

 Mr. Amal Auddy - Hon. Treasurer   

 Mr. Rajendra Gupta - Member              

 Mr. Veerkumar Doshi - Member 

 Mr. Arvind Mule - Member 

 Mr. Pankaj Doshi - Member 

The meeting had an enthusiastic participation by all the members who supported the 
revival of the Scholarship Fund by organising a lighting competition for students of 
engineering colleges etc. It was agreed to form a Committee to guide this programme. Another 
suggestion from the Chairman was to start a series of breakfast meetings on the successful 
pattern of Indore and Pune.  

On behalf of the members the new Chairman, Mr. Prakash V. Mavinkurve thanked the 
out-going Chairman Dr. Prakash Barjatia for his long dedication and service to Mumbai State 
Centre from 2003 and for leading it through various programmes successfully, and presented 
him with a token of appreciation followed by a floral tribute presented by Ar. Rohini Mani. 

 The meeting was followed by a presentation on Retail Lighting Concepts and Design.  

 


